
October 18, 2002 

MEMORANDUM 

SUBJECT:	 Response to CSTAG Recommendations on the Ashland N.S.P. Lakefront 
Superfund Site 

FROM:	 Jon Peterson, RPM 
Region 5 

TO:	 Stephen J. Ells 
Judith McCulley, Co-chairs 
Contaminated Sediments Technical Advisory Group (CSTAG) 

The attached letter from the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (WDNR) 

dated October 16, 2002, responds to the recommendations from the CSTAG dated 

September 3, 2002. The WDNR drafted the response in consultation with myself and 

Tom Short, the Region 5 CSTAG representative, and will serve as Region 5's official 

response to the CSTAG recommendations for this project. 


